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Docket No. 030-10541

Wheeling-Pittsburgh Steel Company
ATTN: Mr. T. H. Blackma

Environmental Control Specialist
12th Street and Schoolmaker Avenue
Monessen, Pennsylvania 15222

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 030-10541/78-01

This refers to the inspection conducted by Ms. M. Campbell of this
office on October 13, 1978, of activities authorized by NRC License No.
37-16179-01 and to the discussions of our findings held by Ms. Campbell
with yourself at the conclusion of the inspection.

The area examined during this inspection was limited to a discussion of
your future plans for use of cesium-137 sources in interlock systems.
From thi.i discussion, it is our understanding that this interlock system
wa3 never purchased and that you do not anticipate the possession of
licec:ad material under the authorization of this license. ,
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Within the scope of this inspection, no items of noncompliance were
observed.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part
2, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be
placed in the Public Document Room.

No reply to this letter is required; however, should you have any questions
concerning this inspection, we will be pleased to discuss them with you.

Sincerely, -

r WA$T
Robert 0. McClintock, Chief
Materials Radiological Protection j
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